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One of the attributes that attracted me and my wife to move to Oregon was this 

state's reputation for leadership on environmental issues, and for open and 

transparent government.  For both of these, it's important that HB 4115 be passed. 

Having the substantial investments of the state publicly available should ensure that 

those making investment decisions are sensitive to the impact those investments can 

have on the critically important issue of climate change.  My wife and I strongly urge 

you to pass this bill out of committee. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


